January 2022

Child Nutrition Board Report

Thanksgiving Dinner was served on December 3, 2021 as school was closed the
week the original dinner was scheduled.

On Veterans Day we fed some of our local veterans’ school lunch.

We served 19,093 breakfast meals and 15406 lunch meals in October 2021. Our
reimbursement for the month of October was $120,371.29.

In November 2021 we served 12,314 students’ breakfast and 14,842 students’
lunch. Reimbursement for November was $94,403.55.

For December 2021 the student count for breakfast was 10,253 and student
count for lunch was 12,935. Our reimbursement was $81,094.87

During Christmas holiday break we opened the Supper Program to our students.
300 students were served in the evenings.

We have had several cooks out in the last 3 weeks. We have been working in the
kitchens during breakfast and lunch.



